
Lehi Elementary School Community Council 
The School Community Council is a group made up of administrators, teachers, 
and most importantly: parents like you!  This group meets together several times 
each school year to plan ways to improve our school.   

Every year, the State Legislators give schools in Utah money to improve 
academic performance.  One of the most important duties of the School 
Community Council is to decide the best ways to spend that money.   

At each School Community Council meeting, anyone is invited to come and share 
concerns about the school.  Listed below are the meeting dates for this year.  
Each meeting is held in the Media Center at the school at 3:30.  Coming to the 
School Community Council meetings is a great way to be involved!  

  MEETING DATES:     
 September 20, 2011       
 November 8, 2011               
 February 28, 2012        
 March 20, 2012 

MEMBERS OF THE LEHI SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL                            
Amy Grace, Chair (Parent)                      
Teresa Gonzalez, Co-Chair (Parent)                            
Cathleen Tronson, Secretary (Parent)                 
Brittney Gray (Parent)                             
Carol Oliphant (Teacher)                                       
Debbie Farnsworth (Teacher)                          
Jane Friel (Principal) 


